
 

Dates for your diary: 

10.11.23 Remembrance Day event in school 10.45am – all 

welcome 

10.11.23 NERF party in school PTA 

14.11.23 Road safety event let by the Fire Brigade 

15.11.23 Errington’s Stars in their Eyes 

15.11.23 Divali Day EYFS 

17.11.23 Children in need 

21-22 November – parents’ evening 

23.11.23 Y4 Romans museum in the classroom event 

28.11.23 – PTA film night 

6.12.23 – Craft night PTA 

6.12.23 – Rocksteady concert am. 

6.12.23 – EYFS/KS1 Stay and play pm 

11.12.23 – Reception Christmas story pm 

12.12.23 – Nursery (all nursery children) Christmas story 

am 

13-14.12.23 KS1 play to parents (pm) 

14.12.23 Experience Christmas KS2 at St Mark’s 

15.12.23 House point treat 

19.12.23 Carols around the Christmas tree KS2 – all 

welcome 

21.12. 23 Carol service in Church 

22.12.23 Break up for the Christmas break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head’s Lines 
 

 

Friday 10th November 2023  

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Friday 17th November 

The school council has discussed with our children how 

they would like to support Children In Need next Friday and 

spotty clothing seems to be the most popular.  So please 

come in free dress and if you can, wear something spotty – 

bring those pudsy ears, wear your PJS, whatever you are 

most comfortable to wear.  Please bring a small donation 

which will all go to children in Need. 

Thank you for your support. 

Issue: 8 

Attendance 

Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this academic year.  

We will monitor all children’s attendance as children who are in 

school, learn more and are more equipped for life-long 

experiences.  This week’s attendance is as follows: 

Reception  89% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2  99% 

Year 3  95% 

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6  96% 

  

 
Anti-bullying week. 

Next week is anti-bullying week, with the theme being 

‘shout out about bullying.’  We take bullying and how 

children treat each other extremely importantly in school 

so we will have a real focus on this next week. 

Monday marks ‘odd socks’ day – to identify that we are all 

unique and different – therefore please support this by 

wearing odd socks – this can be something that is also 

worn all week if you would like to.  Thank you for 

supporting this really important initiative. 

READING, HOMEWORK AND LATENESS  

Just a gentle reminder about the importance of 

being in school on time, late children are often upset 

and miss out on the settling part of the day.  Please 

read for 20 minutes each night with your child and 

encourage them to complete their homework and 

have this in on time – these are all behaviours which 

prepare them for their lives ahead.  Many thanks. 


